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2012 Comprehensive Evaluation 

1. The evaluators recommend that the 
college document enhancement of 
student learning achievement which 
is informed and guided by systematic 
assessment of student learning. 
(4.B.2); that the college develop an 
effective, regular, and 
comprehensive system of 
assessment that documents student 
achievement of identified course, 
program, and degree learning 
outcomes. (4.A.3)  
(Recommendation 2, 2012 
Comprehensive Evaluation) 

Big Bend Community College submitted an Ad 

Hoc Report on this recommendation in October 

2018 the actions reflected in this report were 

described in the 2017-18 WSQA report.   

On January 29, 2019, BBCC received a formal 

notification and official record of action taken by 

the Northwest Commission on Colleges and 

Universities (NWCCU) at its meeting on January 

9-11, 2019 concerning the Fall 2018 Ad Hoc 

Report of Big Bend Community College.  The 

Commission accepted the Fall 2018 Ad Hoc 

Report.  The Commission also noted that 

Recommendation 2 of the Fall 2012 

Comprehensive Peer-Evaluation Report is 

fulfilled and no further action is required. 
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